
(Dr. J. A. Nixon, Bristol, Eng) 

From the Regius Professor of Uedicine, Oxford. 

29th May, 1913. 

Dear Nixon: 

That was a vary interesting talk of yours. 

What about the Dover tablet? Did you get an estimate, or was I to 
get one? I wish you WOJ.ld, as I am awfully hard pressed with arrears. 
Fergusson has jim t . written saying how sorry he was not tn be wi tL us. 

Sincerely yours, 

w-m Osler. 


